
PARENT PROTOCOL 
Children returning – 22nd June 2020 

 
Drop off/Pick up times: 
 

 Children must be dropped off by one parent/carer only and leave the school 
grounds as soon as your child/children have been dropped off.  

 Please inform us if your child in Year 6 will be walking home on their own or 
will be picked up. 
 

Children will enter /exit at the following points: 

 

 Reception - use the entrance on the infant playground and enter class through 
the Reception wooden gate.   
 

 Year 1- use the entrance on the Infant playground 
 

 Year 6- use the Yr5/Yr6 doors 
 

 Key workers Bubble- Year 3/4 entrance on the Junior playground. 
 

 There will be staggered times to pick up and drop off your child/children, if you 
have children in two different year groups please drop off/ pick up according 
to the earlier time. 
 

 Reception Bubble:    9.00am /2.30pm 
 

 Year 1 Bubble: 8.50am /2.45pm 
 

 Year 6 Bubble: 8.40am / 3.00pm 
 

 Key workers Bubble 8.30am/3.10pm 
 
For everybody’s safety it is imperative that parents are punctual! 
 

What should my child wear? 
 

 Your child will need to wear their school uniform 

 A clean washed PE kit which will remain in school 

 All clothing must be clearly named. We have been advised that all items of 
clothing should be washed at home at the end of each school day. 
 

 
What should my child bring? 
 

 Bring a morning snack and a disposable water bottle 



 Packed lunches must be in a disposal bag to reduce cross contamination 
between home and school 

 No other bags will be needed in school  

 At this stage of reopening we will not be sending reading books home. This 
will be under constant review. These measures are in place to control the 
amount of possessions coming into and out of school, again, aimed at 
controlling the spread of the virus.  
 

 
 
Lunch Arrangements 
 

 Children will eat in their own room at their designated space.  

 Hot meals will not be provided.  

 Children who are in receipt of universal infant free school meals will be 
provided with a packed lunch. 

 Children who are in receipt of free school meals will continue to receive 
vouchers and parents will need to provide their child with a packed lunch. 

 Children MUST NOT share food with others.  Parents to remind their child 
about this regularly. 

 
These are really difficult times and the safety of our school re-opening depends on 
the measures we are putting in place, but also your support for these required 
measures and your child understanding and following every new, but extremely 
important, expectations around social distancing / behaviour - it all forms part of our 
Risk Assessment. A Covid-19 Addendum to our Behaviour Policy has been added to 
our school website and can be located under the Covid 19 information section. 
 
 
Please ensure that you discuss all of these changes with your child before they 

return to school on the 8th June.  This will minimise any anxiety for them and ensure 

that staff can keep themselves and your child as safe as possible at all times. 

 

I have read and understand the Parent Protocol: 

Child’s name: __________________________________ 

 

Parent’s name: _________________________________ 

Signed:  

 

Contact number: 

2nd Contact number: 

 


